
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very excited to announce that the Foundation Stage children will 
be performing in an end of year show for their families and friends to 
celebrate their first year at Driffield Northfield Infant School.  The show 
will be held in the school hall on Friday 1st July at 2pm.  The children will 
be singing some songs they have been learning in school whilst 
reminiscing about the fun they have had with us over the past academic 
year.  Once the children have finished their performance, we would like 
to welcome you into our area where your child can have a play before 
you take them home. 
 
We look forward to the performance and hope to see you there. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The foundation Stage Team 


